
Warner Energy Committee 
02/20/25  (Meeting commenced at 4:00 PM)


Present: Clyde Carson, Neil Nevins, Harry Seidel, Jan Gugliati (by phone)


Central topic: The possibility of having a “Button-Up Workshop” event in 
Warner.


- NH towns can host Button Up Workshops. Residents discover opportunities 
to learn about energy efficiency, how to make smart energy choices, and how 
to take advantage of available incentives, NHSaves, and others.


- Robbin Adams from the Plymouth Area Renewable Energy Initiative is our 
contact for planning a Button Up Workshop, and the Warner EC will 
investigate the details involved with hosting an event.


- The Town of Bradford’s EC is interested in taking part in the “Button-Up” and 
even offered to host the event in their recently renovated Town Hall. Warner 
welcomes Bradford’s collaboration, but we prefer to host the event at our 
Town Hall, which may offer better examples of needed improvement.


- The event would happen during the week and in the evenings (6-7:30 PM or 
6:30-8 PM). Events last no longer than 2 hours.


- Dates were considered; The recommended options are either in the Spring or 
Fall. Bradford wishes to have it in the Spring, and Warner’s EC agrees. Three 
possible dates were suggested. 4/10, 4/17 and 4/24. 

- Harry offered to check if the dates were workable and report back to the EC 
with more details.


- The meeting adjourned at 4:40 PM.


Minutes: By Harry Seidel



